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THE WEEK AT A GLANCE 

WC: Monday 20th January 2020 

 YR & Y1 Woodland Work 

 Piano Tuition 

 Y2 warm PE kit for multi sports ses-
sions. 

 Y4 £32.50 Pioneer due this month 

 Movie Night—£4—5-6.45pm 

 Football Club Y3&4—3-4pm 

 UU Dinner Money w/c 27/1-9.30am 

 Football Club Y1&2—3-4pm 

 Art Club Y1&2—3-4pm 

 Radio Club—Booster Seats 

 Dodgeball 3-4pm 

 LU & MU Church Trip—1pm 

 

It is good to be settling back into the new term. Despite the 

damp wet weather we have been getting outside as much as 

possible. All our clubs are going well and next week Radio Club 

are visiting Police HQ to meet the Dog Handling Unit! Hopefully 

I won’t need to pad up to demonstrate a dog take down!   LU 

and MU are going to be enjoying their Church Visit and every-

one will have the opportunity to enjoy our next movie night on 

Monday. I have enjoyed the chance to read a few extra books 

over Christmas but will need to think about some more exiting 

places to read for the Reading Challenge below—I am not sure 

the sofa will cut it!  I look forward to seeing all the interesting 

places you read for our competition. 

Have a wonderful weekend, Mr. Gromski. 

Radio Club 24/01 
Radio Club (same group as before Xmas) this Friday will need 

booster seats for a trip to the Police HQ Dog Handling Unit. 

Reading Challenge 
We would love you to send in a photo of your child (or par-

ents) reading a book in an interesting place or position. 

Please send your photos into Mrs Adams at of-

fice@tibberton.worcs.sch.uk and we can compile a display. 

There will be a prize for the most creative entry! 

Movie Night 20/01 
Tickets are available from the School office at a cost of 

£4 to include hotdogs and popcorn. Event is timed for 5-

6.45pm. Children are welcome to come in their pyjamas 

and bring blankets and water bottles. This will be a drop 

and go event, please do not plan to stay with your child

(ren). Children will be signed in/out from the rear hall 

door. Movie is Toy Story 4—please note the change in 

finish time. 

Achievements 
Congratulations to all those children who received Head Teach-

er, reading and value awards this week. Our current value is 

Respect. 

Governors           

All About Me 
Matthew is our newest 

Governor and joins us 

with a background in    

social work with chil-

dren, young people their     

families and carers. He’s 

currently employed as a 

practice manager and 

local authority designat-

ed officer by Worces-

tershire Children First; 

he manages the Child      

Protection Chairs and 

Independent Reviewing 

Officers and oversees the      management of allegations 

against adults who work with children in Worcestershire. 

Matthew is a strong advocate for children, who works 

hard to ensure that they receive the right help and sup-

port so that they’re happy, healthy and safe. 




